
City of Myrtle Beach RFP 23-R0004 Pool Dehumidifier/HVAC Maintenance 

 

Based on the proposals received on September 7, 2022, the City of Myrtle Beach intends to 

award a contract to Mechanical Systems Technology, Inc. for the above referenced project. 

 

Anyone having concerns regarding this award must contact the Buyer as per Section 18 of the 

terms and conditions associated with this project.  Any Contractor who desires a debrief may 

schedule an appointment beginning on September 15, 2022. 

 

Thank-you for your interest in the City of Myrtle Beach.  We wish you the best of luck on your 

future endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lynda Greenough 

Telephone:  843-918-2184 

Email:  lgreenough@cityofmyrtlebeach.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


